Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please provide me with the following information:
· How many Food Safety Act samples were taken and submitted for analysis by your local authority's Trading Standards Service in 2007, 2016 and 2017?
2007 = 162, 2016 = 20, 2017 = 2

· How many of the samples submitted for analysis attracted an adverse report in relation to labelling and/ or compositional faults in each of these years?

2007 = 35, 2016 = 13, 2017 = 1

· For each of these years, please provide a breakdown of samples which attracted an adverse report by the following: 1) type/ class of product, 2) type of food business from which it was obtained, 3) nature of labelling or compositional fault.

Please see the attached supporting documents.  

Please note that some information regarding the test findings in 2007 is not 
held by Leicester City Council.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice 
under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in 
accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by 
Leicester City Council.
· Of Food Safety Act samples taken and submitted for analysis by the Trading Standards Service in 2007, 2016 and 2017, how many dishes or products requested to be free from one or more allergenic ingredient were found to have that allergen present (in each of these years)? Please could this information be broken down as follows:
No samples were requested to be free from one or more allergenic ingredients.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

